
Volunteers Needed for Senior Driver Research 

• Are you age 65 or older and a current driver?

• Did your spouse/partner stop/retire from driving

within the past year for medical or safety

reasons?

• Are you willing to be interviewed about your

experience?

Occupational therapy faculty and students from Mercy College are conducting a 

research study.  We are exploring the experience of current drivers age 65 or older 

who have changed to the role of primary driver after their spouse/partner stopped 

driving due to medical or safety reasons.  

Your lived experience may provide valuable insight into ways professionals in health 

care and social agencies can support drivers and their families during this transition. 

What does the research involve:  You would be asked to have a one-hour 

interview about your experiences related to your transition to the role of primary 

driver. In-person interviews will be held at a place and time convenient for you. With 

your permission, the interview would be video or audiotaped. 

Participation in this research is voluntary. All information will be kept confidential and 

you and your family will not be identified in the presentation or publication of the 

research results. 

Please contact OT Faculty at 914-674-XXX or OTFaculty's Mercy email for 

additional information.  

Mercy College Institutional Review Board for Research has reviewed and approved this study. 

Thank you for your interest! 

mailto:Kgolisz@mercy.edu

